
Wise Organic Pastures

100% USDA Certified Organic Poultry with
double Kosher Certification

WISE ORGANIC PASTURES provides the market with the best
free range, organically raised poultry. Raised on small family
farms our chickens are never given antibiotics, hormones, or
steroids. They are humanly raised and fed a fully organic,
chemical-free diet. We strongly believe in sustainable organic
farming and humane animal treatment.

Wise Organic Pastures Specials

WISE ORGANIC PASTURES provides the market with the best free
range, organically raised poultry. WISE ORGANIC PASTURES is
operated  by  farmers  with  forty-four  combined  years  of
experience in organic farming. Our chickens are raised on
small  family  farms  nestled  in  the  verdant,  sun-drenched
valleys of the Appalachian foothills in rural Pennsylvania. To
the east lies the Susquehanna River and to the west is the
state forest. Underfoot are green timothy and orchard grasses,
blanketing the landscape of rolling hills. Our chickens are
allowed  access  to  the  outdoors  and  are  provided  with
unrestricted fresh water and feed. They are being raised in
state-of-the-art  spacious  facilities  that  are  temperature-
controlled and highly ventilated. Our chickens are antibiotic
free, hormone free, and raised on a fully organic, chemical-
free diet. It’s a good life for a chicken, and a healthy,
delicious meal after that.

https://www.glatt-organics.com/wise-organic-pastures/


At WISE ORGANIC PASTURES, animal welfare and our consumer’s
health is not just our business, but our mission. We provide
food the way Mother Nature intended it to be. Naturally, our
products are certified by the Quality Assurance International,
Good Agricultural Practices, U.S. Department of Agriculture,
Central Rabbinical Congress, and Star-K. We are also proud
environmentalists, who only use bio-degradable packaging for
our products.

Organic is great. Organic and Kosher is even greater. Going
kosher means that WISE ORGANIC PASTURES adheres to an entire
set of laws and guidelines that results in the cleanest and
tastiest chicken. From the earliest stages of raising the
chicken, to the slaughter and preparations of the poultry,
kosher laws dictate that only clean, healthy, and pain-free
measures are used.

Our vision is to make kosher organic poultry available not
just for those with religious requirements, but for those who
are looking for the safest and healthiest organic food. Kosher
and  Organic;  a  combination  that  calls  for  the  highest
standards  in  the  food  industry.


